
The Hon’ble Vice Chancellor and Registrar had a formal meeting with the 

Hon’ble Governor of Chhattisgarh. 

Prof. (Dr.) Shiv Dayal Pandey, Hon’ble Vice Chancellor of The ICFAI University, Raipur, 

along with Registrar Dr. Manish Upadhyay, had a formal meeting with Hon’ble Governor of 

Chhattisgarh, Shri Ramen Deka. The meeting was held in a warm and respectful manner. 

They discussed the importance of quality education, the role of private universities, and ways 

to improve higher education in the state. Prof. Pandey offered a floral welcome to the 

Hon’ble Governor and thanked him for his valuable time and guidance. The meeting showed 

the university’s commitment to growth and excellence. 

 

 


